Land Administration Act 1997

PROPOSED ROAD NAMING -
YACHT CLUB LANE - MARINA
RISE - SPOILBANK QUAYS

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port Hedland
(Town) has received an application for the above
mentioned road naming.

Thepfmldetmlsmavalabletowewatm
Town's t during office hours up to and including
close of business on 11 April 2025. Any queries
can be directed to Development Services on 9158

9300. The proposal details can also be viewed on
the Town of Port Hedland website. at: https:
//www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/planning-building
-and-environment/planning/public-consultation.aspx
Submissions on the road naming may be
lodged in writing ressed to Development
Services, Town of Port Hedland, PO Box 41, Port
HedlandWAG‘lﬁocviaemail:eplaming@
porthedland.wa.gov.au.

Submissions should be lodged with the Town on or
before close of business on 11 April 2025.

Mark Dacombe
A/Chief Executive Officer




